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From Your Pastor

Rev. Ande Myers...........................................................Senior Pastor
amyers@cbcfc.org..........................................................606.620.8158

Rev. Bob Robinson...............Associate Pastor of Music and Worship
brobinson@cbcfc.org......................................................865.748.7930

Rev. Josh Beeler.................................Associate Pastor of Formation
jbeeler@cbcfc.org...........................................................865.264.0408

Bill McConnell.................................................. .Church Administrator
bmcconnell@cbcfc.org....................................................865.607.5370

Cheyenne Duffy..................................Children’s Ministry Coordinator
cduffy@cbcfc.org............................................................865.368.6740

Ministry Team

In Catalyst last week, we invited people to draw an early memory 
of prayer.  So — if you were to do this exercise, what would you 
draw?  One thing I have learned is that God listens intently to our 
prayers whether we draw them or sing them or write them out. 
God pays attention to our prayers when we think them, when we 
recite them, and even when we whisper them. 
	
Henri Nouwen, a great spiritual director, teacher, and priest said 
this about prayer: 
	
There are as many ways to pray as there are moments in life. 
Sometimes we seek out a quiet spot and want to be alone, some-
times we look for a friend and want to be together.  Sometimes 
we like a book, sometimes we prefer music.  Sometimes we 
want to sing out with hundreds, sometimes only whisper with a 
few.  Sometimes we want to say it with words, sometimes with 
a deep silence. 

In all these moments, we gradually make our lives more of a 
prayer, and we open our hands to be led by God even to places 
we would rather not go.

This week won’t you practice and make your life a prayer?  

Blessings, Ande Myers 

Central Baptist Church             865.688.2421                www.cbcfc.org

Missions & Ministry
BLOOD DRIVE						         
There will be a blood drive for Seth Palmer in Fellowship 
Hall on Sunday, March 5, 11:30am-3:30pm.   
To make your appointment, scan the code, or go to 
https://tndonor.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/81585



FINANCIAL REPORT FEBRUARY 19
	 Required	 Received	 Last Year 
2/19/2023	 $29,615.38	 $47,177.32	 $19,572.62
 YTD	 $621,923.08	 $605,925.20	 $605,282.81
Morning Worship.............................................................................. 347
Sunday School Attendance.............................................................. 236

Worship & Stewardship

PRESCHOOL WORSHIP WORKERS
FEBRUARY 26	 Kristin & Jonathan Jackson, Sheila Davis, Bethany Bates, 
		  Roek Greenleaf, Kristin & Jonathan Hawkins
MARCH 5	 Avery & Amy Wilburn, Navy & Tait Roach

                                                                                                               
Family Info

HOSPICE
Elender Coile
Ginger Kitts

SUNDAY SCHOOL                                                 Sunday at 9:15am
There are groups/classes for all ages!! For more details, contact Josh 
Beeler (Adults/Youth), or Cheyenne Duffy (Children).

WEDNESDAY NIGHT LIFE 
Pre-K through Kindergarten ........6 - 7:30pm .............Children’s Space
Grades 1 through 5 .....................6 - 7:30pm .............Children’s Space
Grades 6 through 12 ...................7 - 8:45pm ................... Youth Space

WEDNESDAY NIGHT FOR ADULTS
Adult Choir Rehearsal........................................................ 6:15-7:30pm
Facebook ............................. with Ande Myers..................................7pm

MEDIA CENTER	                                                 Sunday, Wednesday
Come and take advantage of the resources your church library has to 
offer!  Open Sunday 8:45am-10:20am; and Wednesday 9:30am-12pm; 
2-4pm; 5:30-6pm

ATTENTION COLLEGE STUDENTS
The 2023-24 scholarship application is now available on our website 
(www.cbcfc.org/ministries/youth) and from the church office.  Please 
bring completed applications to Karen (or email kfecco@cbcfc.org) in 
the church office by April 2.  Scholarships for Carson-Newman University 
students, or students attending a Christian college or seminary, are also 
available from the Tennessee Baptist Foundation.  To apply, go to www.
tbfoundation.org, click on “Student Scholarships.”  Their deadline is 
April 15.

Discipleship

SYMPATHY TO
Denise Brown in loss of her mother

THANK YOU
A thank-you note has been received 
from Raising a Voice

WELCOME NEW MEMBER

Louise Hall McRary
3510 Belleview Road
Knoxville, TN 37917

865-546-4071



	
You can also join us online at www.Vimeo.com/cbcfc

Online

	

Catalyst

Classic February 26, 2023

Welcome to Worshipers		  Josh Beeler

Moment of Silence

	 Sound of Adoration
	 Never Gonna Stop Singing
	 Fill This Place
		
Offering & Prayer	

	 Man of Sorrows

Message	 The Seven Last Words	 Josh Beeler	
		  “Today you will be with me in Paradise.”

Response/Invitation

	 Forever Reign	

cover photo courtesy of Bill Keeler

Prelude 	 Wondrous Love	 arr. Carter

Welcome to Worshipers		  Rev. Ande Myers

Hymn No. 215	 Rejoice, the Lord Is King	 arr. Harlan
          
Responsive Reading	   Forty Days and Forty Nights
	  No. 166                            

Choral Worship	 It Was His Love	 Red

Scripture Reading	 Luke 23:32-33; 39-43	 Susanne Burnette     
	  & Prayer          

Hymn No. 171	 What Wondrous Love Is This 

Offertory Prayer		  Wes Thomas

Offertory	 Near the Cross 	 arr. Marsden

Choral Worship	 At His Name	 arr. Raney

Message	 The Seven Last Words	 Rev. Ande Myers 
		  “Today you will be with me in Paradise.”

Hymn No. 499 	 I Surrender All 

Benediction

Postlude	 March in D	 Blake           


